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 Community Immigration Presentation 

 

The Clinic was invited by the 
office of University Diversity & 
Inclusion to participate in a 
recent community event focusing 
on immigration. Heather Wedel, 
'20, was selected as the Family 
Justice and Immigration intern to 
represent the Clinic. Heather's 
presentation informed the 
Washburn community, as well as 
local agencies and individuals, 
about changes in immigration 
laws in this tumultuous legal 
climate. She also provided basic 
legal information relevant to 
community members. The event 
was hosted by the office of 
University Diversity & Inclusion, 
which has an ongoing 
commitment to educating and 
informing the community about 
immigration issues. 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Heather Wedel, '20, presenting at the 
University Diversity & Inclusion event 


